Jeffrey A. Meyers
Commissioner

Mr. Adam Goldman

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
Center for Medicaid & CHIP Services
Mail Stop: $2-01-16

7500 Security Boulevard

Baltimore, MD 21244-1850

Mr. Richard McGreal

Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services
JFK Federal Building

Room 2275

Boston, MA 02203-0003

Dear Mr. Goldman and Mr. McGreal,

On behalf of the New Hampshire Department of Health and Human Services, I acknowledge the
approval by the Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) of New Hampshire’s revised
application for the Building Capacity for Transformation Section 1115(a) Medicaid transformation waiver
(Project Number 11-W-00301/1), transmitted by Acting Administrator Andrew Slavitt in his January 5,
2016, letter to Governor Hassan, and I accept the Special Terms and Conditions (STCs) for the
demonstration waiver sent with the Administrator’s letter.

I wish to thank you and all CMS staff for the dedication with which you worked with New
Hampshire on this very significant initiative. We look forward to collaborating with CMS to implement

the waiver.

cc:  Her Excellency, Governor Margaret Wood Hassan

Fax: 603-271-4912

STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES
129 PLEASANT STREET, CONCORD, NH 03301-3857

603-271-9200  1-800-852-3345 Ext. 9200
TDD Access: 1-800-735-2964 www.dhhs.nh.gov

February 2, 2016

Sincerel

rey A. Meyers
Commissioner

Kathleen A. Dunn, Associate Commissioner and Medicaid Director

The Department of Health and Human Services’ Mission is to join communities and families in providing

opportunities for citizens to achieve health and independence.





